The Path

Pathways' Newsletter

April 2021 : Volume 4



Meet our talented interns from Virginia State University!

Diamond Lewis, William Marks, Gavin Gardner, Iman LaBorde-Mobley, and Christopher Johnson are graduating this May with their Bachelors in Social Work degree. Their time at Pathways has helped them achieve hands-on experiences that will be useful in the future. We thank them for their service and wish them well.



Position:

STAFF

Pathways' P.O.W.E.R

Program Director

Time at Pathways: Three years

Favorite Pathways' Event: Harvest Fest

Favorite Food: Mexican Food

<u>Dream Vacation:</u> Where there are miles of water and

white sand

Fun Fact: She loves shopping for gadgets on Amazon

P.O.W.E.R Program News

The You-th Speaks Conversation Series:

April 14th- Adulting
April 27th- Interviewing Skills
Facebook:
@PromotingOutstanding
WorkEthicsResponsibility

Upcoming

CovidSmart Survey

You can advance COVID-19 research by sharing your experience. Take part in the COVIDsmart research study. Participants will be automatically entered for a chance to win \$50 and \$500 gift cards. Learn more here:

https://www.covidsmartstudy.org/

Recycling for Cash

Help us raise much-needed funds by recycling used ink cartridges while also preserving the planet. Copy the link https://www.planetgreenrecycle.com/pages/pgr-free-shipping-label-form and use our program code 31589 for a Free shipping label.

Want to become more involved?

Visit Us at

www.pathways-va.org/getinvolved to learn about volunteering or donations.

1200 W. Washington St. Petersburg VA 23803 804.862.1104